

## Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region VII, Central Visavas **DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE**

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City



**DIVISION MEMORANDUM** No. 204, s. 2015

'APR 08 2015

### **NATIONAL CENTER FOR TEACHER EDUCATION REVIEW CLASSES**

**Assistant Superintendent** To:

> **Education Supervisors/Coordinators** District Supervisors/OICs/Caretakers **Elementary and Secondary School Heads**

- Attached herewith, is Regional Memorandum No. 144, s. 2015, entitled, "National Center for 1. Teacher Education Review Classes", for the information of all concerned.
- 2. Special attention is directed to paragraph 3 of the said Memorandum.
- 2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is hereby directed.

ARDEN D. MONISIT, ED.D.

ADM/rng15

(032) 255-6405



## REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES **DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION**

REGION VII, CENTRAL VISAYAS Sudion, Lahug, Cebu City



MAR 0 9 2015

REGIO	NAL	ME	MOR	A	MUQV
No.	4	14		S.	2015

#### NATIONAL CENTER FOR TEACHER EDUCATION REVIEW CLASSES

To : Schools Division Superintendents/OICs

- 1. Enclosed is a letter from Dr. Ester B. Ogena, President, Philippine Normal University (PNU), informing this Office that National Center for Teacher Education (NCTE) will offer review classes for aspiring school heads who intend to take the National Qualifying Examination for School Heads (NQESH) this year.
- 2. For more information, refer to the attached communication.
- 3. Participation of interested personnel to this Activity shall be subject to the discretion of the Schools Division Superintendents, and to the provisions of DECS Order No. 28, s. 2001 entitled "Prohibiting the Commercialization of the DECS Organization through Endorsements and Accreditation of Goods and Services", and all other existing DepED policies and regulations.
- For the information of all concerned.

JULIET A. JERUTA
Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Regional Director

JAJ/EBE, J/mgb

"Educating for a Strong Republic"

(RD's Office) Tel. nos.: 032-231-1433; 231-1509; 414-7399; Telefax 414-7325; (ARD's Office) Telefax: 032-255-4542; Field Technical Assistance Division: 032-414-7324; Curriculum and Instruction Division: 032-414-7323; Quality Assurance and Accountability Division: 032-414-4367; Resource Mobilization and Special Programs and Projects Division: 032-254-7062; Budget and Finance Division: 032-256-2375; 253-8061; 414-7321; Payroll Service Unit: 032-414-7499; Administrative Division: 032-414-7326; 255-1313; Planning. Policy and Research Divison: 032-233-9030; 414-7065; Legal Section: 032-414-7366; Cashier Section: 032-231-1071; Records Section: 032-233-4769; Supply Section: 032-414-7322; Strive: 032-232-9925; 414-0263; Guardhouse: 032-231-2160 Email: www.deped ro7@vahoo.com





# REPUBLIKA NG PILIPINAS Republic of the Philippines PAMANTASANG NORMAL NG PILIPINAS Philippine Normal University ANG PAMBANSANG SENTRO SA EDUKASYONG PANGGURO

ANSANG SENTRO SA EDORASTONG.

The National Center for Teacher Education

Maynila

Manila

Two G. Ogena. 7%. D. President

February 26, 2015

Dr. Carmelita T. Dulangon
Office-in-charge
Department of Education- Region VII
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Dear Or. Dulangon:

Warm Greetings!

We are pleased to inform you that the Philippine Normal University, the National Center for Teacher Education will offer review classes for those who intend to take the National Qualifying Examination for School Heads (NQESH) this year. The review covers the competencies prescribed by the National Educators Academy of the Philippines/Department of Education based on the National Competency-Based Standards for School Heads.

The review classes are scheduled on April 9-12, 2015 in PNU Manila and April 16-19, 2015 in PNU Visayas, Cadiz City and PNU Mindanao, Prosperidad, Agusan del Sur. Registration fee is P4,500.00 which covers the review material, t-shirt and ID. Our reviewers include outstanding former/current officials of the Department of Education and highly qualified PNU faculty.

We will highly appreciate if the above information can be disseminated to the teachers in the field through your schools division superintendents and principals.

Registration is ongoing until April 3, 2015 in PNU Manila and April 9, 2015 in the campuses. For further details, please visit www.pnu.edu.ph or call telephone nos.; (02) 317-1768 local 506/724 or send email to pbdo@pnu.edu.ph.

Thank you for your kind accommodation and best regards.

Very truly yours,

ESTER B. OGENA, Ph.D.

President